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July 30, 2021
The past few days have been a flurry of activity here at school!

Yesterday, Maria Callens agreed to be our Music teacher for the 2021-22 school year!  Maria is a recent graduate of SMSU and is looking very forward to working in our Catholic school!

This morning, Tanya Polfliet agreed to be our 1st and 2nd grade teacher.  She is very excited to be teaching first and second grade next year.

Please welcome these two young ladies to our St. Edward School family!

You may have seen a letter from local public schools or announcements from the Minnesota Department of Health regarding COVID and return to school plans.  Please rest assured that the Diocese of New Ulm, in conjunction with the diocesan principals, is putting together guidance for our local Catholic schools to follow as we move into the 2021-22 school year.  These plans are expected to be approved by Monsegnior Grams and released very soon.

Trudy will be sending out packets soon which include applications for free and reduced lunches.  While some of you may choose not to fill these out, please look at the requirements and consider. We receive funding for Title I and other programs based on the numbers of families (students) that apply and qualify for free and reduced lunches.  The financial information included on the form remains strictly confidential and is not shared with anyone (including myself) who does not need to know it.
The education committee and others have been busy putting together plans for the St. Edward’s Fun Fest which will take place from 5:30 – 7:45 pm on Tuesday, August 17th.  I anticipate that this will be a fun evening for all.  

· The school will be open from 5:30 – 6:30 pm.  Bring your children’s school supplies and greet the teachers.

· There will be Montessori demonstrations from at 5:30 and 6 pm in the Children’s House

· There will be Catechesis of the Good Shepherd demonstrations at 5:45 and 6:15 pm in the Atrium.

· There will meetings with the principal at 5:45 and 6:15 pm in the gym.

· Walking tacos and ice cream treats will be served from 5:30 – 7:15 on the playground.

· We will also have a bouncy house, yard games, gaga ball and music from 5:30 – 7:45 pm.

Plan to come and spend the evening with us.  Bring your friends and family.  This is meant to be a community event!  I look forward to seeing all of you on the evening of August 17th!

May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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